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FROM THE HEAD OF SCHOOL  
Hello Calvary Community! It is 
great to be back together in 2022!  

Looking into 2022, while 
reflecting on 2021, it seems 
appropriate to say Thank YOU – 
thank you for your resilience, your 
hard work, your dedication, and 
for your trust in the Calvary 
Community. You are truly valued 
and appreciated here.  

As many of us know, the 
enrollment season is upon 
us!  Priority enrollment/re-
enrollment began on February 1st 
and ends February 14th.   

This year, Calvary leadership is 

thrilled to share our new referral 

bonus program for families and 

staff.  Beginning in 2022, CES will 

now offer a $500 referral bonus to 

current families for new students 

who are referred and enrolled. 

 

 

For the referral program, a new 
student is defined as a family who 
has never attended CES in the 
past.  This referral bonus is also 
available to CES staff members.  

The CES application for enrollment 
of new students will include a 
section for referring families or staff 
to be named.  
 
CES staff members will be paid 
through regular payroll.  Families 
paying annually have the option to 
receive a check or an account 
credit. Families paying monthly will 
receive an account credit. 
 
For additional enrollment 
information, please contact 
admin@calvaryschool.net or 
headofschool@calvaryschool.net.  
 

 

ON THE 
HORIZON 

 
February 14th – Valentine’s Day, 
Priority Enrollment Ends 

February 25th, Pizza Friday 

February 15th – Open Enrollment 
Begins 

February 21st – President’s Day, 
holiday 

March 3rd – Dine to Donate 
Pizza Hut Fundraiser 

March 8th – Open House 

March 14th – 18th Spring Break, 
holiday  

March 21st – School Resumes 

March 25th - Pizza Friday 

April 15th - Good Friday, holiday 

April 18th - Easter Monday, 
holiday 

April 29th – Spring Fling 
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A LOOK BEHIND THE SCENES 

Like Us on Facebook … 

 

Ever wonder what your 
child(ren)’s school day is like? 
Would you like to take a look 
inside your child's day, or see 
the other amazing things that 
are happening around school?  

If so, Like us and Follow us, 
Calvary Episcopal School on 
Facebook and Instagram. See 
and share what is going on in 
your child’s day-to-day 
activities.  

Doing so is a great way to help 
grow our school community, 
but more importantly, it gives 
parents insight to the wonderful 
things our child(ren) are 
learning and putting into 
practice at school. 

Our Calvary students are so great 
at “…giving light to the world” and 
them doing so is captured in our 
social media posts throughout 
the year. From food drive 
collections, classroom science 
experiments, and even 
fundraising celebrations, our 
team does our best to keep our 
community engaged and 
informed.   

Happy Following! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


